Philip Dagnall EAL- re= 20 17~

From:

Sent: 0/ June :

To: publicationregl9

Subject: Fwd: HED DPD publication consuitation
Sent from my iPad

Date: 7 June 2017 at 16:54:
To: publication19@ribblevalley.gov.uk
Subject: HED DPD publication consultation

Ref: site 10 Employment land at Higher College FarmMark Hurst EAL3 Regl9

Dear Officers, I was appalled to see that the above site is being put forward as Employment
land.

The site is situated on a very busy road with several bad bends with national speed limit,
which have already claimed lives. Access from here to the motorway or road networks means
large vehicles would need to travel through residential areas, past schools and add to traffic
bottle necks in Ribchester, Grimsargh and Chapel Hill.

Surely Employment sites that already exist would be a far more suitable consideration.

In addition the site is on one of the main access routes to our AONB tourists and visitors
would certainly be discouraged by having to negotiate industrial sites and heavy goods
vehicles. Think what an impression it would leave on our potential visitors, taking their
visits, money and going elsewhere.

iﬁ iﬁ iese issues throui before needlessly spoiling our environment.

Sent from my iPad



